
 

 

AUDITIONS NOW OPEN 
Year 7 and Year 11 2024 

INFORMATION AND ONLINE APPLICATION 
VIA NEWTOWN HIGH SCHOOL OF THE PERFORMING ARTS WEBSITE 

Dance, Drama and Music Selection Procedures 

Students currently in Year 6 or Year 10 2023 enrolled in public or non-government schools who are 

seeking entry into Year 7 or Year 11 in 2024 performing arts stream may apply for an audition in one 

or two of the three disciplines of Dance, Drama or Music.  

Audition information and online application is located on the school’s website:  

Home - Newtown High School of the Performing Arts (nsw.gov.au) 

Student Audition System | Home (schoolbytes.education)  

To assist parents and carers completing the ‘Moving into Year 7 in a NSW Government School’ 

form, please note the following:-  

• Newtown High School of the Performing Arts is a specialist performing arts high school 

providing the highest level of education to students with outstanding potential and/or 

achievement in Dance, Drama and Music. 

• Newtown High School of the Performing Art has specific enrolment criteria which requires 

students to audition, if residing outside our catchment area, via online application. 

• All students, including those from within our local catchment area are encouraged, although 

not obliged, to audition for places in our performing arts stream via the online application 

process which is separate to an Expression of Interest from provided to parents from their 

primary schools. 

• The closing date for audition applications online is Monday 1 May 2023.  

To be eligible to apply, candidates must be Australian Citizens or holders of a visa granting 

permanent resident status in Australia on the day of their audition.  

For audition enquiries email newtown-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au or contact 9519 1544 ext 105. 

 

NEWTOWN HIGH SCHOOL OF THE PERFORMING ARTS 

https://newtown-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://online.schoolbytes.education/sas/3/cb3b603a-a30d-4e4e-ac56-40d8c9657345/landing

